
The public has the opportunity to vote on Ramsdell 
renovation process at Town Meeting on 5/6/2024 and 
again in early 2026. Construction is not projected to 
begin before 2027. 



The current phase of the project includes the 
creation of a Building Program using public input, 
vote for funding of next phase at Town Meeting, 
and completion of the grant application by 
5/31/24. 



Questions? 

Please contact the Library Board of Trustees 

or the Library Director at djardine@townofgb.org.


